
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Jun 28, 2024 at 4:39 PM 
Subject: Re: Request for Emergency Approval Tire Collection in Western and Southern 
Districts 
To: Chambers Smith, Jessica <jessica.chamberssmith@wv.gov> 
Cc: Joseph E Hager III <joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, B.J. Chestnut 
<b.j.chestnut@wv.gov> 
 
 
Yes, Please see the attached approval. Please follow all emergency 
procedures outlined in the Purchasing Division Handbook and return the completed 
purchase order to this office for public posting within 30 days of this approval. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Frank 
 
On Fri, Jun 28, 2024 at 3:56 PM Chambers Smith, Jessica 
<jessica.chamberssmith@wv.gov> wrote: 
Do you have an update on this? The current contracts expire on 6/30/2024. 
 
-- 
Thanks, 
Jessica Chambers-Smith, DEP Procurement Manager 
601 57th Street SE 
Charleston, WV 25304 
(304)926-0499 ext.41140 
 
On Wed, Jun 26, 2024 at 9:57 AM Chambers Smith, Jessica 
<jessica.chamberssmith@wv.gov> wrote: 
Josh, 
 
Please see the attached. 
 
Thanks, 
Jessica Chambers-Smith, DEP Procurement Manager 
601 57th Street SE 
Charleston, WV 25304 
(304)926-0499 ext.41140 
 
 
 










